

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

6th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



Sport Relief Day Friday 13th March 2020

Sport Relief Day 2020 is just around the corner and the School Council have organised for the school to join in the fun.

To raise money, we're going to ask the children to...

Wear something red and take part in a run around the school grounds.

As we would like children to wear something red and take part in a run around the school ground, we would like them to bring in a suggested donation of £3.00 for non-uniform which will go towards the total money raised. The children will need to have suitable shoes or trainers for running.



Sport Relief wrist bands are available from the school office at £1 each.

The money we raise will be used to support people living incredibly tough lives, in the UK and around the world. Sport Relief work with local organisations who've proven that their approach to solving peoples' problems work.

We'll also be using Sport Relief Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Sport Relief Day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









